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In July 2010, The United States passed law H.R 4173 – Wall Street Reform and Consumer Protection Act 
(also known as Dodd-Frank wall street reform and consumer protection act).  This legislation requires 
publicly traded companies to disclose the presence of columbite-tantalite (coltan, niobium, and tantalum), 
cassiterite (tin), gold, wolframite (tungsten) or its derivatives in its product.  The group of materials is 
better known as “conflict minerals”.  Since Sigma Stretch Film supplies many publicly traded companies, 
we are offering this statement to aid in our customer’s compliance efforts. 
 
We confirm that no conflict minerals or their derivates are used in the production of stretch film supplied 
by Sigma Stretch Film. 
 
We further confirm that our products do not contain nor are they produced using tin, tungsten, tantalum, 
or gold. 
For more information about this law visit www.sec.gov/rules/final/2012/34-67716.pdf 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
Brad Blankenship 
Technical Manager 
Sigma Stretch Film 
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